
Willkom, Mae - DNR 

From: 
Sent: 

Dean Duescher <duescherd@gmail.com> 
Monday, May 09, 2016 2:53 PM 

To: Willkom, Mae - DNR 

Subject: Re: Hustler Hardware Monitoring Well 

Thank you 

Dean 

On Mon, May 9, 2016 at 1:58 PM, Willkom, Mae - DNR <Mae.Willkom@wisconsin.gov> wrote: 

Dean, 

I placed a call to Richard Lyster at Midwest Professional Services (MSA), the consulting firm that conducted 
the well abandonments for the Hustler Hardware site. He said he would have one of their technicians go by the 
site and photograph the well, so that we can assess what needs to be done to eliminate any trip hazard from the 
well casing. I will keep you apprised of our progress. Thanks for alerting me to this situation. 

Mae 

We are committed to service excellence. 

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

Mae E. Willkom 
Hydrogeologist-Remediation and Redevelopment 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
1300 W. Clairemont Ave., Eau Claire, WI 54701 
Phone: 715-839-3748 

Fax: 715-839-6076 
mae.willkom@wi.gov 
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